On August 16th the following question was received from Board Member Monroe Benaim regarding Board Item PM3 - Project Modifications for Seminole Ridge High
Question #1: Since this school came in significantly under budget and was finished ahead of schedule, do we not have funds available to add a second elevator, as the original plans indicated it should have had for life safety - especially where ESE is concerned.
Response #2: It should be pointed out that elevators are for ADA compliance and convenience; not for life safety because elevators can not be used in the event of a fire. The school currently meets all ADA and building code requirements. The principal indicated that there are only two students in wheelchairs and another student coming next week. At any time there will be a handful of students that need to use the elevator due to surgeries or broken bones.
A rough estimate to add another elevator would be approximately $150,000. Although the project was completed under budget, the Board approved transferring funds to cover the cost of the addition at W.T. Dwyer HS. When we get a little closer to closing out this project and making sure all of the costs are known we can look into seeing if we have enough money remaining to add another elevator. 
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